THE TOLLYGUNGE CLUB LID.

Regulations at South Verandah &
Shamiana

We wish to remind Members that the
Government directives on social distancing

and wearing of masks is mandatory. There
have been some instances where these rules
have been ignored. We urge you to adhere to
these regulations for your own safety and that .
of your fellow Members.

Members are also reminded that entry into the
South Verandah while wearing Golf shoes and
Riding boots is not permitted.
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